MINUTES OF THE MONTHLY MEETING OF THE
WONGA PARK DISTRICT RESIGNETS' ASSOCIATION
HELD ON FRIDAY, 13TH FEBRUARY, 1981

1. PRESENT: M. Blunn (Chairman) and 16 members.
APOLOGIES : J. Lloyd, A. Aird, J. Penwell, P. Howey, R. York.
2. TREASURER'S REPORT:

Credit: Previous balance $136.10
Subscriptions 4.00
$140.10

3. GENERAL BUSINESS:

(i) Moved J. Upton, seconded H. Box that W.P.D.R.A. writes

to Lillydale Council suggesting Wittons Reserve be taken
over by the Council - carried.

(ii) Moved Theo Van Wegberg seconded that a
letter be sent to the Lillydale Council requesting action
on the building of two proposed netball courts - carried.

(iii) Mr. Kennedy expressed the view that owing to the poor
attendance of local Councillors to the W.P.D.R.A. meetings it
was moved that we should approach West Riding Residents'
Association in view to obtaining their backing for a local
candidate to seek endorsement for the next Council elections,
Seconded Greg Harrison - carried.

(iv) A petition of 125 signatures collected by Dean Kennedy,
Campbell McLeod and Patrick (Theo's son) was presented at
the meeting seeking the approval and backing of W.P.D.R.A.
to approach the Lillydale Council to fund and build a
bicycle track on the Council Reserve, Wonga Park.

It was moved by Mr. Box that we thank the lads for their
petition and we will present same with our full backing
to Lillydale Council. Seconded Mr. Kenwright - carried.

Meeting closed at 9.35 p.m..




